NO TOLERANCE
NO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES OF ANY KIND ON THE TRAILS!

Hot Springs Offroad Park and OCBR’s position has always been that there is to be no
drinking on the trails. You may consume your drink of choice at the pavilion and on the
main grounds of the ORV Park. PLEASE USE GOOD JUDGEMENT if you’re having an adult
beverage.

Alcoholic beverages are NOT tolerated on the trails - EVER.

1. The Park and OCBR’s alcohol policy will be enforced.
There will be no drinking on the trails at OCBR by drivers or passengers.

2. Littering or items that fall out of trucks becomes everyone’s responsibility. OCBR
has always provided trash bags for your convenience. We want to keep our
reputation of “TREADing LIGHTLY” AND RESPECTING THE PARK WHERE WE PLAY.

If you observe drinking or littering, please report it to the registration tent or
the Park Office.

By signing your OCBR Registration form you agree to comply with the
NO TOLERANCE Policy.
**Non-compliance with this policy will make you subject to ejection from the Park,

And OCBR — WITH NO REFUND OF EVENT FEES.

WE APPRECIATE YOUR RESPECT & COOPERATION.

The OCBR Committee



